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and culturaily, benefitting from a wide range of opportunities led by inspirational educators.

SB/P:/MKB/Y11LeaversProm
27 January 2023

Dear Parents / Carers
Re: Year 11 Leavers’ Prom Class of 2023

We are delighted to be able to share the details of the Summer 2023 Leavers Prom, on Wednesday 5
July 2023 at the Surrey National Golf Club, arriving from 6:00pm to be seated to eat at 7:00pm.

The fully inclusive cost of this event is £40 per student. However, Mr Myton has asked the Governors
to cover the full cost for each pupil with a record of 100% Attendance, 0 late entry {Punctuality), 0
Behaviour Points commencing as of Monday 30 January 2023. It has also been agreed that additional
discounts will be given to all pupils that demonstrate a record of good attendance, punctuality and
behaviour. Attendance must meet the criteria level of 96% and over, no more than 3% occurrences
of late entry to school, and no more than 20 behaviour points. These are all in line with the Shirley
High School policy and targets.

Pupils that fail to achieve the school targets above run the risk of not being invited to the school Prom.
Tickets may also be withdrawn, without refund, if there are serious behaviour incidents between 30
January 2023 and 5 July 2023, the night of the event.

Pupils will be informed and reminded of the conditions in assembly, Form and lessons.

There will be no alcoholic drinks available during the evening and we ask that you make sure that
pupils do not drink alcohol before arriving. If this proves to be the case, pupils will not be admitted
and no refund will be given.

Dress code at the Prom will be strictly formal.

Parents and pupils may like to plan in advance the transport options for this event such as car-sharing
lifts or booking taxis, as it is a bit further afield and we know that taxi firms can get booked up on these
dates that are popular for Proms.

The last few years have been challenging for all and we hope that all will attend to celebrate pupil
successes as we wish them well in their chosen paths and careers.

May | also take this opportunity to say how much | enjoy being Head of Year 11 and to thank all pupils
for their continued dedication and hard work in their education.

Yours sincerely

Ms S Boothe “Striving for Excellence”
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